Municipdlité de| Municipality of

2/ Pontiac

PUBLIC NOTICE

TO THE CITIZENS OF THE
MUNICIPALITY OF PONTIAC

Interested in a request for a minor variance
concerning the property located at 11, Quero Road

IS HEREBY GIVEN by the undersigned Assistant Director General of the aforesaid
Municipality, that:

The Municipal Council of the Municipality of Pontiac will examine a request for a minor
variance to Zoning By-law 177-01 for the above-mentioned property at its regular meeting
to be held on Tuesday, November 14, 2023, beginning at 7:30 p.m., at the Luskville
Community Hall, 2024 Route 148, Pontiac.

The request for a minor variance is made in the context of a conformity search in order to
grant the construction of a 3rd secondary building.

During this municipal Council meeting, any person interested by this application for a
minor variance may be heard.

GIVEN IN PONTIAC, this 19th of October, two thousand twenty-three.

L .{ = -
Mr. Louis-Alexandre Monast
Assistant Director General and Secretary-Treasurer

CERTIFICATE of PUBLICATION

I, the undersigned, residing in Pontiac hereby certify under my oath of office that I have
published the above public notice, by posting it on the mumicipal website, between 8:00
a.m. and 4:00 p.m., on the 19th of October two thousand twenty-three.

IN TESTIMONY WHEREOF, I give this certificate, this 19th of October, two thousand
twenty-three.

ot < .
Mr. Louis-Alexandre Monast
Assistant DireatorCeneral and Secretary-Treasurer




